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October 29 2024 
 
 
 
To Whom it May Concern: 
 
 
 
Re: Dr. Karma Abukasm 
 
 
This letter is in support of Dr. Karma Abukasm to attend the PAS 2025 meeting from April 24 – 28, 2025 
in Honolulu, Hawaii, USA.  
 
Dr. Karma Abukasm is a Chronic Kidney Disease Clinical Fellow in the Pediatric Nephrology Fellowship 
Program at the University of British Columbia and at BC Children’s Hospital. She has completed 2 years 
of fellowship training at the Sainte Justine program in Montreal and is continuing her training with us in 
Vancouver through a 2-year training program, starting October 1, 2024 and expected completion date 
on September 30, 2026. She is a learner in good standing with our program and has been approved for 
conference leave to attend the PAS 2025 meeting.  
 
If further information is required, please feel free to contact me or my Program Assistant, Ms. Alice So, 
(tel. 604-875-2272 or email aso2@cw.bc.ca) 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Rob Humphreys, MD, FRCPC, FAAP 
Clinical Assistant Professor, University of British Columbia 
Fellowship Program Director, Division of Nephrology 
BC Children’s Hospital, 
4480 Oak Street, ACB, Room K4-151 
Vancouver, BC, Canada, V6H 3V4 
rhumphreys@cw.bc.ca 
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